
8 Feb 2021 

Dear Montgomery County Council 

While I appreciate the desire for more affordable housing, I, as a homeowner in Edgemoor, have major 

concerns with ZTA-20-07: 

--it would greatly change the nature of the neighbourhood away from the quiet single family housing that it 

is now 

--the change in planning seems sweeping and sudden 

--I worry about the additional pressure on infrastructure, parking etc 

Thank you for your consideration 

James Daniel 

Bethesda MD


